
Lois Wilson announced that her inauguration will 
be June 27 at McLean Community Center. Our 
newest Paul Harris Society Members are Jeff 
DiMeglio, Brian Pence and Sam Agarwal. No 
meeting on June 24. Nick Cafferky’s nickcafferky.
org was awarded our happy talk funds for April.

Happy Talk
Pamela Danner is happy Morgan and Lois 
Wilson’s daughter placed in State track meet. 
Lois’ daughter is ranked #2 in state in shot put. 
Ed Shahin is happy Nats are playing at least .500 
ball recently, he also announced that McLean 
Community center is hosting a seniors art exhibit 
in the fall.

Upcoming 
Speakers

June 3, 2008            Paul Sawtell and David Coyle 

Today’s Meeting
Dranesville Supervisor John W. Foust

“What’s Going On in 
Dranesville District”

John has been an effective community leader 
and active in many McLean and Fairfax County 

civic associations and advisory committees. 
After serving for many years as the founder and 
managing partner of a law firm in Tysons Corner, 

he is now Of Counsel with the Vienna Virginia 
firm of Boring & Pilger, PC.

R o t a r y  D i s t r i c t  7 6 1 0  C l u b  o f  t h e  Y e a r

June 10 2008
All Happy Rotarians
“Extended Happy Talk”
June 17 2008 • Frank Peterson
“Partners for Surgery in Guatemala”
June 24 2008
Meeting Changed: Noon Meeting changed to 
June 27 “Club Installation will Substitute for 
Change of Meeting” 

McLean Rotary                      Befuddler

Visiting Rotarians
Carroll Dubuc of Falls Church

Guests
Sarah Armstrong, a guest of Scott Mills

Thamir Al’Hashimi, a guest of Ali Al-Attar
Betsy Schatz, a guest of Michael DeRose
Heather Schoerpe, a guest of Bob Hahne
Bill Clendaniel, Principal of Langley HS

Nick Cafferky, of Langley HS
Elisa Cafferky, Katie Loretta, Meredith Loretta, 

Alex Mitchell, Olindi Wijesekera and 
Hannah Thomas-Hollands of 
Langley HS Chamber Group

Last Meeting
Last Tuesday we were entertained by the 
extraordinary Langley High School Chamber 
Orchestra Group.

Announcements
A gigantic thank you card was received 
from the students at Timberlane Elementary 
School. John Rosenbaum was congratulated 
for an outstanding McLean Day Project. The 
International Night held last week was a 
tremendous hit. Next Board Meeting will be 
June 23, 5:30 pm at McLean Community Center. 

Our first Rotary club bulletin was published 
in November 1965. What was it called?  
All answers can be found online in the “History of the Rotary Club of McLean.”

The answer for today’s Befuddler:

Answer to last weeks Befuddler:  The club chose a Ford Pinto
as a fundraising auction prize.
  

“The McLean Spy.”


